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STATE OF NEVADA 
 

PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION 
 

October 8, 2020 
 
VIA EMAIL 
 
Angel DeFazio 
PUCN Watchdogs 
PO Box 29194 
Las Vegas NV, 89126  
(p) (702) 490-9677 
info@pucwatchdogs.com 
 
Re:   Record Request  
 
Ms. DeFazio: 
 
Chapter 239 of the Nevada Revised Statutes (“NRS”), specifically NRS 239.0107(1), requires a 
governmental entity to respond to public records requests within five business days by either 
providing the requested records or by providing the person, in writing, with notice that it is unable 
to make the public book or record available by that date and the earliest date and time after which 
the governmental entity reasonably believes the public book or record will be available to the 
person.   
 
Accordingly, the Public Utilities Commission of Nevada (“Commission”) wishes to inform you that 
it received your September 30, 2020, public records request.1  However, the Commission will be 
unable to provide you with any non-confidential or non-privileged responsive records, if any exist, 
by October 8, 2020.  Specifically, due to the Commission’s current workload and staffing 
limitations due to the closure of Commission’s offices’ based on the COVID-19 pandemic, the 
Commission requires more time to examine its records to determine whether there are records 
responsive to the request. The Commission estimates that it will not be able to provide you with the 
requested records and information, if any exist, until October 16, 2020, by 5:00 p.m. 
 
/// 
 
/// 

 
1 Your request sought the following records: “Copies of all/any bill draft requests that have been submitted for the 2021 
Legislative Session.” 
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If the Commission does not respond to your request by Friday, October 16, 2020, by 5:00 p.m., you 
may contact the Commission regarding the status of your request.  If you have any questions, please 
let me know. 
 

By:            /s/ Jill Davis                                                                
_ 

Jill C. Davis, Esq. 
Assistant General Counsel 
Nevada Bar. No. 8418 
PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION OF 
NEVADA 
1150 E. William Street 
Carson City, Nevada 89701  

 


